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We are on the edge of losing our educational freedom.  I am in opposition of SB 

1583.  No government should have authority over a parents right to navigate their 

childs education. 

This goes against all that our country was founded on.  The decrease in math and 

reading scores is an indication of what government will do. This is wrong for our 

state! 


